
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BEST IN CATEGORY 

2018  was a good year for us; once 

again we received the Green Flag 

Award, and we were also chosen by 

the Anglia In Bloom judges as the 

best wood in the region, earning 

the “best in category” award of a handsome wooden 

bowl Thanks to everyone who made it possible. 

In 2019 we received a grant from Tesco Stores through 

their blue token scheme so the committee are now 

discussing joint funding with Central Beds Council for 

the improvement of some of the very wet and muddy 

areas in the woods. 

FoLW has led walks for the local community which have 

been well supported, and we took part in the annual 

Christmas Tree Festival. At our AGM in April we had Bob 

Hook as guest speaker, giving an enthusiastic account of 

the life and habits of Swifts, and suggesting how we can 

help them. 

Hedge laying 

One of our recent big projects was the laying of the hedge 

alongside the Stoke Road; we are grateful to the Friends of 

Tiddenfoot who joined us in this skilled task. We are always 

pleased to have extra helping hands on our Action Days; we meet 

at 10 a m and usually finish by lunchtime. Tasks include clearing 

overgrown bramble, coppicing the Hazel and keeping areas and 

tracks open to let in the light to improve the habitat for wildlife. 

We also enjoy a coffee break under the watchful eye of GST 

ranger John.  You do not need to be a member of the Friends to 

help on the Action Days; the dates are on the boards near the 

entrances to the woods, and are on the website. 

For further information see http://linsladewood.info  

The FoLW committee thanks all those volunteers who 

turn out into the woods on the monthly Action Days. 
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